
In accordance with Council Procedure Rule No. 12, Councillor Swann will move the 

following motion:- 

Burton Hospital’s Accident and Emergency Services  

This Council unequivocally supports the retention of a full-fledged Accident and 
Emergency Department at Burton's Queen's Hospital as a vital, and indeed life-
saving, facility for residents of South Derbyshire. 
 
Therefore, this Council instructs the Chief Executive to write to the relevant NHS 
officials and clinicians, who make the decisions in respect of such matters, outlining 
the Authority's resolute and unwavering support for the continuation of Burton 
Hospital's Accident and Emergency services. 
 


